
Date: 03:39 PM MST, 12/22/2020 
From: Jacob Tollman <jacobtollman96@gmail.com> 

To: Chris Colligan <ccolligan@usa.net> 
Subject: Re: OR201 South access info 

On Tue, Dec 22, 2020 at 3:37 PM EDEN John W < John.W.EDEN@odot.state.or.us> wrote:
Hi Jacob,
The driveway you have referred to that is currently serving 1351 Hwy 201 Adrian, OR is a legal access that 
was permitted by our office in 2008. 
It does not appear to me that the existing driveway is abutting your property 22S 46E Sec. 2 5 TL300 it looks 
like it abuts the property to the north (TL200). There are no restrictions to the highway or access controls so 
you could use the access legally if you can strike a deal with the owner of that property for an access 
easement to cross their property.

Simply allowing another dwelling to use the existing driveway does not trigger a change of use or require 
anything further from ODOT. You can share this e-mail with Eric Evans and it should suffice to show the 
access is legal. If you need more or need clarification, feel free to call or e-mail.
Thanks,

John Eden
ODOT District 14 Access & Utility permits
1390 SE 1 st Ave. Ontario, OR 97914
Office: 541-823-4016
Fax: 541-889-6600

-----Original Message-----
From: Jacob Tollman <jacobtollman96@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2020 12:03 PM
To: EDEN John W <John.W.EDEN@odot.state.or.us>
Subject: 




